

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 13th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carers

I am writing to inform you that Mrs. Coulson will be relocating for the summer term, and as a result, Mr. McAvoy will be joining us as the new class teacher for your child's class. I would like to extend a warm welcome to Mr. McAvoy and assure you that he comes highly recommended and is dedicated to providing the best possible education for your child.

I understand that change can be daunting, especially when it comes to your child's education, but rest assured that Mrs. Loughman (Assistant Headteacher) will continue to be the class teacher alongside Mr. McAvoy. Together, they will work to ensure a smooth transition and provide a nurturing and stimulating learning environment for your child.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition period, and we are confident that Mr. McAvoy will prove to be a valuable addition to our teaching team. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or the school office.

I am confident that you will also join me in extending our warmest and sincerest best wishes to Mrs. Coulson as she embarks on her exciting new journey. Mrs. Coulson has been an integral part of our team, bringing her unwavering dedication, exceptional skills, and unparalleled expertise to every task she undertakes. Her contributions have been invaluable, and her presence will be greatly missed.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Mr Tait

Headteacher









